
File No. 23-0100 
 
TRADE, TRAVEL, AND TOURISM COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the information sharing practices 
held by the Port of Los Angeles and Los Angeles World Airports regarding sustainability initiatives, 
including but not limited to emerging technologies or policies, lessons learned on efficacy of current 
initiatives, and coordination with other regional sustainability initiatives. 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (McOsker – Yaroslavsky): 

 
INSTRUCT the Port of Los Angeles and Los Angeles World Airports to report on their information sharing 
practices related to sustainability initiatives, including, but not limited to emerging technologies or 
policies, lessons learned on the efficacy of current initiatives, and coordination with other regional 
sustainability initiatives. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
 
SUMMARY 
At its regular meeting held on February 7, 2023, the Trade, Travel, and Tourism Committee considered 
Motion (McOsker – Yaroslavsky) relative to the information sharing practices held by the Port of Los 
Angeles and Los Angeles World Airports regarding sustainability initiatives, including but not limited to 
emerging technologies or policies, lessons learned on efficacy of current initiatives, and coordination with 
other regional sustainability initiatives. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the Motion, as 
detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
TRADE, TRAVEL, AND TOURISM COMMITTEE 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
PARK    YES 
MCOSKER  YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ  YES 
 
AS 02/7/23 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


